
 

 

 

 
 
 
7th July 2022  

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We are writing to you to inform you that a child in class 2C next year has severe 

allergies. Because of this, we cannot allow children to bring certain products into 
school or in their pack lunches. 

 

Please do not send any products containing the following; 

• Nuts 

 

Please can we ask parents that if children have any breakfast before school, that may 

contain the above products that they wash their hands after eating and similarly all 

children will wash their hands after their dinners so we can ensure that there is 

minimum risk for this child. Please note with this allergy it is airborne.  

 

If you have any further questions regarding this, please don’t hesitate to speak to a 

member of the Year 1 team. 

 

Thank you for your co-operation. 

 

The Year 1 team 

  


